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Spiritual self-understanding
Today,  December  1,  a  meeting  was  organized  with  the  first-year  students  of  the  MHW  faculty  with  the
participation of the dean of the faculty B. Norov, deputy dean for youth affairs of the faculty O. Ruzibaev
and a psychologist of the institute. The purpose of the meeting was to acquaint students with the activities
of the faculty and the Institute of Psychology. The meeting was opened by the Deputy Dean for Youth
Affairs O. Ruzibaev, B. Norov delivered a speech at the institute, which will serve as a program for students
in the future. He acquainted students with the conditions created for students at the institute. After that,
the  deputy  dean  of  the  faculty  for  youth  Affairs  O.  Ruzibaev  expressed  his  opinion  on  the  role  of  the
psychologist in human life and gave the floor to the psychologist of the institute Mukhayyo Kamolkhonovna
Mukhamedova. Muhayyo Mukhamedova made a presentation on "Activities of the Institute's psychologist"
and introduced the students to the types of activities of the Institute's psychologist at the Institute. At the
end of the meeting, students received answers to their questions from the dean of the faculty and the
psychologist of the institute. Leaflets on "Activities of the Institute's psychologist" were distributed and all
students were advised to subscribe to the channel "Psychologist's Advice". 
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